
 

 

 

      

Brilliant author 

Jenny McLachlan 
 

Will be visiting Buckingham Primary School on  

Thursday 22nd February 
Students will have the opportunity to be the first to read 

the new Stink adventure, Fairy vs. Wizard before 
publication day! Books will be signed by Jenny on the 

day. Please buy your books on via Arbor 


